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KING PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

Notice of Closure of Register of Members

The register of members of the Company will be closed from Thursday, 18th January, 2001 to Monday, 22nd January, 2001 (both days inclusive).


Notice is hereby given that the register of members of King Pacific International Holdings Limited (the "Company") will be closed from Thursday, 18th January, 2001 to Monday, 22nd January, 2001 (both days inclusive) during which no transfers of shares will be registered. In order to qualify for voting at the special general meeting of the Company to be held on 22nd January, 2001 for the purpose of considering the granting of general mandates to repurchase shares and to issue shares (details of which will be given in the circular to be despatched by the Company on or about 3rd January, 2001), shareholders are reminded to ensure that all transfers of shares accompanied by the relevant share certificates and transfer forms must be lodged with the Company's branch registrars in Hong Kong, Tengis Limited, 4th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, Central, Hong Kong for registration not later than 4:00 p.m. on 17th January, 2001.

By order of the Board

CHENG Chao Ming

Chairman & Managing Director

Hong Kong, 2nd January, 2001 
"Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong i-mail"
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